
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Jamala Henderson [jhenderson@kuow.org]
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2009 9:29 AM
To: Paananen, Ron
Subject: Your call re: bored tunnel study

7/14/2009

Hi Ron!  

Thanks for your call Monday morning, but yes the info came a little late ;-) I did the story for the bored tunnel for 
Monday morning. I would like to follow up with you today or tommorrow though, re your comments. Would like to get 
them on tape, and do an update for this week, possibly Friday.  

Thanks for following up. I will try giving you a call later this morning.  

Best,  
Jamala  

Jamala Henderson  
Weekend Announcer/ Reporter  
94.9 KUOW Public Radio  
206.616.3339 (desk)  
206.491.2269 (Cell)  
jhenderson@kuow.org  

 
 


